
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER       

Friday 27th October  School breaks up for Half Term 

Monday 6th November School reopens after Half Term 

Wed 15th & Thurs        Parent Consultation Hybrid                  

16th November   Appointments: ‘SchoolCloud’ & School                                                                         

Friday 22nd December  School Closes for Christmas holidays 

6th October 2023 

       Save the Dates 
 

FOHPS AGM 12.10.23                           

      Halloween Discos 9.11.23 

Christmas Fayre 30.11.23 

Bunny Bingo 19.3.24 

Hartfest 6.7.24 

Science Club 

Year 3 scientists had a 
fantastic time at Science 
club this week. Hartburn 
Science Ambassadors 
helped them to explore 
mixing oil and water by 
making 'rainbow rain'. 
The next investigation 
was also a colourful one. 
Take a look at the beauti-
ful patterns they made. 

Y1 Visit to Preston Park 

As part of their 'Childhood' topic, the Year 1 children had a fantastic time visiting Preston Park. They 
learnt about and played with old toys and made their own toy from the past. They also enjoyed looking 
around the museum and street. 



 

 

 

 

6th October 2023 

 

How to wash a Woolly Mammoth 

by Ruby Butler, Class 9 

 

 

 

Well Done Sam! 

Sam Y4 came 2nd in the mixed pairs floor and vault 
competition at Velocity Gymnastics Club at the 
weekend (pictured with his big brother Isaac who 
came 1st in his category). 

 

 

 Thank you so much for the donations 
so far for the Harvest Festival! 

 

Any more would be greatly appreciated before our 
assembly next Thursday! Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 17th October, our Head Ambassadors and 
FOHPS will be selling preloved Christmas jumpers, Hal-
loween costumes and uniform items to raise funds for 
school projects.  
 
Stalls will be held in the gazebos at 3:15pm. Please 
send in donations by Monday 16th. Thank you in ad-
vance. We hope to see you on 17th!  

FRIENDS OF HARTBURN    PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

2pm on Thursday 12th October at school. 

If you are interested in volunteering or finding out more, please come along. 


